KES PTO Meeting
APRIL 10TH, 2017


Today’s PTO Meeting began at 7:45 a.m.  Attendance included:  

Jamie Knight (1st Grade)
Jenny Ranick (PTO President)
Christie Carrera (PTO VP)
Erika Metzger (PTO Treasurer)
Kristi Sanchez (PTO Secretary)
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Treasurer’s Report

· Erika reported a balance of $34,694.64 before a deposit of $8,671.75.  That will bring our total balance to $43,366.39.



Boosterthon

· We still have a small outstanding collection amount of $3,404.25 and we owe somewhere in the neighborhood of $6,000.00 to Boosterthon, however our calculated Net Profit is $29,581.20 – wow!!!  It was well worth it to run the event ourselves this year!  
· Mrs. Gibson’s class is due an Ice Cream Party for being the highest collecting class at KES.
· We discussed a schoolwide appreciation event for the kids and teachers, possibly during recess on Friday, April 21st.  This might include music, a bubble machine and popsicles for the kids.



SUP Race

· Christie is still working out the details of the SUP Race, which has been extra challenging this year due to Hurricane Matthew.  Currently, it looks like the event will be held at Salt Run in Anastasia State Park and the details are being finalized.  Jenny will reach out to a potential donor to help cover costs, including a paddleboard for the raffle.  Thanks Jenny and thanks for all of your hard work and patience Christie!
 






Staff Appreciation

· We discussed a Staff Appreciation event for this month as well as details for Staff Appreciation Week from May 1st through May 5th.  We will incorporate some fun things from years past including having the kids write notes to their teachers and other staff. 
· We will do the final Bus Driver Appreciation event of the year during the same week as Staff Appreciation in May.  Christie mentioned that Chipotle’s gift cards were popular in the past so we agreed on that and will include a Tumbler (or similar) filled with candy.



Miscellaneous

· Jamie is working on details for the upcoming Talent Show and has everything organized and pretty much ready to go.  She has coordinated all the necessary A/V equipment and other needed items with Brian and Wayne, has all the forms ready and will approach Leonardi’s Nursery to see if they will loan the plants for the stage, as they have done in the past.  She’s also recruited judges and other helpers.  The only thing really left to do is secure a location for practices, which Jenny will discuss with Mr. G.  Thanks for putting everything together Jamie! 
· Christie suggested creating a new PTO web site that will be e-commerce ready and has plans to work on that over the summer.
· Jenny confirmed that we will be contributing the proceeds from the Tijuana Flats Spirit Night to Mr. G to help him offset the cost of awards and trophies for his music students.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Field Day will be held May 19th!  Yay!






Meeting Adjourned  -  Next Meeting Scheduled for May 8th at 7:45 a.m.


Thank you to everyone in attendance!
